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Hi Everyone. 
 
Happy March!    
 
First, a big thanks to Liz and Billy for the Bunco Party at their home in February.  All had a great time with 
Food, prizes and fun. 
 
Coming up on Sunday March 25 is the Nike Missile Center tour hosted by the Zinns.  More info on the event 
will be shared at the March 5 regular meeting.    
 
April is the Fairchild Tropical Gardens hosted by Chip and Claudia on April 21.  And May brings the Bahamas 
Cruise on May 18 for 3 nights.  Our AAA advisor said there at still a few cabins available if anyone else wants 
to go.  Please contact me for more info. 
 
Ted Newlan is still in the hospital.  He is improving and loves visitors and cards.  Please call him or Dee ahead 
of a visit to confirm day and time so this will not conflict with his treatment. 
 
Hoping to see all of you at the next meeting March 5 at the Capri. 
 
Until then…Smooth Waters, 
 
Sharon 
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February Meeting Minutes 
 
Meeting called to order by Cmdr. Sharon at 7:15 p.m.  First order of business to accept the minutes from last 
month's meeting as appeared in the newsletter. 
 
Treasurer's report:  Presented by Claudia...beginning balance $3,483.98, ending balance $3,455.98.  Full 
report elsewhere in newsletter. 
 
Membership:  Presented by Buz...all dues paid.  He also reminded us of the car show Feb. 18th at the marina. 
 The marina social is coming up soon, probably next month. 
 
Larry Roesch:  Nothing new to report...he will send out a link to the website so that you can print out pictures. 
 
Sandy Zinn:  Rosters are still pending as she needs the dates of events planned for this year. 
 
Sunshine:  Teresa:  Nothing new.... cards sent to Ted Ficken and Ted Newlan.  Our sympathy to Liz and Billy 
for the loss of a family member. 
 
No old business. 
 
Liz:  Bunco party planned for Feb. 17th at their home.  2:00 p.m....$10.00 per person.  We will play two games, 
have lunch and have fun.  The theme is Valentine's Day...bring appetizer or dessert. 
 
Bill and Sandy Zinn: are planning to take us to the missile site again.  Sunday March 18th at 11:30 a.m. 
 
April 21st:  Chip and Claudia will check on the Deering Estate for that date. 
 
May:  Cruise...Sharon will handle details. 
 
June:  Pool party??? 
 
July 21st and Aug. 18th:  Raft-up 
 
Sept. 15th:  Open...Hide Out Restaurant being considered. 
 
Oct:  Chili cookout...Larry and Sharon 
 
Nov. and Dec. Still open 
 
Jan. 12th:  Change of watch and Cmdr. Sharon reminded us that IT WILL BE A CHANGE OF WATCH..... 
 
50/50 of $22.00 won by Bill Zinn. 
 
Meeting adjourned, 7:50 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, secretary 
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HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

        

        

BEGINNING BALANCE  December 1, 2017    $3,483.98   

        

INCOME:         

        

 50/50   30.00    

 Art for Good           300.00    

 Membership Dues       1000.00    

 Turkey Palooza Guest             20.00    

 COW           466.00    

 Total   
       
$1,816.00    

        

        

EXPENSES:  Art for Good   480.00    

 COW Door Prizes           100.00    

 Capri Restaurant COW         1264.00    

 Total   
  

$1,844.00     

        

        

ENDING BALANCE January 31, 2018     $3,455.98   

        

        

        

        

SUBMITTED BY        

        

Claudia Casanave         

Treasurer        

 
 
 
 
Below are a few pictures of the Bunco Party that was hosted by Liz and Billy.  
 
Larry Roesch, Editor 
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